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On August 26th, 2015, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Relations,
along with Dr. Jiraphun Jittikoon have attended the exit presentation and evaluation conducted by
MUPY exchange students who had already participated in the 2015 student exchange program in ASEAN
countries including School of Pharmacy, Taylor’s University in Malaysia, Faculty of Pharmacy,
University of Surabaya in Indonesia, University of Medicine & Pharmacy at Ho Chi Minh City and Hanoi
University of Pharmacy in Vietnam, and Faculty of Pharmacy, University of Santo Tomas in the
Philippines in June and July 2015. The objectives of the exchange, which was organized by Division
of Public and International Relations, aimed to enhance MUPY students to learn about the pharmacy
curriculum and pharmaceutical systems as well as professional practice abroad. All students were the
3rd batch of MUPY undergraduate students who went abroad for a student exchange program related to
professional pharmacy education and experience in international countries and some of them were
granted the Mahidol University Scholarships for Undergraduate Student Exchange Program
2015.



Furthermore, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Usa Chaikledkaew and Dr. Jiraphun Jittikoon also attended the
exit presentation and evaluation undertaken by inbound exchange students from Faculty of Pharmacy,
University of Surabaya (UBAYA), and Faculty of Pharmacy, Universiti Kebangsaan Malaysia (UKM). In
this occasion, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Usa Chaikledkaew gave farewell speech to all exchanged students who
have completed the Student Mobility Program in 2015 fiscal year at Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol
University.



https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1643


